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Coming Events 
 
 
December– Christmas Party 
and officer elections! 
January 2011—TBA 

AWA Officers 
 

President—Jerry Osmundson 
Vice President—Dave Chanslor 
Secretary—Richard Serviss 
Treasurer—Phil Duffy 
Directors—Judy Osmundson, 
Donald Payne, Jess Walls, Brian 
Simmons, Moody Davis, Laura 
Reder, Tom Corbett 

Web Master—Robert Scheitlin 
Training—Phil Fortmeyer 
Newsletter Editor—Dave 
Chanslor 

Inside this issue: 

Christmas tree and 
round-robin highlights. 

 
2215B Pelham Pkwy N (US 31) 
Pelham, AL 35124 
Phone: (205) 988-3600 
Web Site:  www.woodcraft.com 
Email:  Woodcraft511@bellsouth.net 
Manager: Jay MacDougall 
Store Hours: 
Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, Friday: 9 am – 7 pm 
Thursday: 9 am – 9 pm 
Saturday: 9 am – 6 pm 
Sunday: noon – 5 pm 

 
  

  

Merry Christmas! 
The annual Christmas party will be held at our 
Homewood meeting place on Saturday, De-
cember 11th.  The AWA is furnishing the meat 
and drinks and the rest of the food we are hop-
ing will be brought by our members.  There will 
be a drawing for door prizes and a gift ex-
change.  If you bring a gift you get a gift.   
Everyone will get the food so join us between 
10:00 and 10:30 for the fun and prizes.  There 
is another function after us so we will eat at 
11:00 and wrap it up by 12:00 or so.  We will 
vote for new 2011 officers also.  See below for 
details. 

 **Notice** 
 
 

Coming in  
December: 

Annual Christmas 
Party and Election 

of Officers 

Reminder: The annual election of officers for 2011 will be held at the  December 
Meeting.  The nominating committee has nominated the following slate of officers.  
Feel free to run for office yourself or nominate someone else, as long as you have 
their permission, at the December 11th meeting. 
President: Richard Serviss 
Vice President: Moody Davis 
Secretary: Jennifer Smith 
Treasurer:  Phil Duffy 
Board of Directors:  

The Program Committee for 2011
(replaces the program chairman): 
Moody Davis 
Jerry Hanchey 
Jerry Osmundson 
Will Pate 
Jess Walls 

New: Bob Henry, Jeff Hicks 
Returning: Laura Reder, Moody Davis, 
Tom Corbett. 



 
 

Jennifer and Chuck Smith 
Christmas Ornament Chairpersons 

A great gift to the Children’s Hospital from 
AWA!  Another beautiful tree this year—see if 
you can find the ornament you turned! 



Featured Turners: 
Ronnie Perkins and Johnny Carpenter 

Turning competition pictures:  See web site for details 



 Meeting Location—816 Oak Grove Rd.  Homewood AL 
From I-65 N, exit 256B (From I-65 S, exit 256A).  Turn West on Oxmoor Rd. go about .5 mi – halfway there take the left 
fork at the traffic light (means you’ll go straight ahead) – Turn left onto Oak Grove Road and go about .2 mi.  Homewood 
Senior Center is on the right. Check out our Web Site at www.alabamawoodturners.com for much more about our club. 

Anyone who is the least bit interested in knowing more about this addictive hobby, contact Richard Serviss at (205) 853-
2136 or Phil Duffy at (256)355-4201 and they’ll happily answer your questions and get you signed up.  OR…come visit 
us at our next meeting.  We meet the second Saturday of each month.  Meeting starts at 9:00 am, but people start 

ANOTHER INTERESTING ROUND-ROBIN PROGRAM: 
 


